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September 27, 1990
Dade County 
HW - Safety-Kleen Corporation^■^zardous Waste

Mr. Fred Blickle 
ERM-South, Inc.

9501 Princess Palm Ave 
Suite 100 
Tampa, FL ^33619

RE: Compliance schedule for Completion of Construction Permit

Application. File Number HC 13-175466, Safety-Kleen Corporation/ 
Medley

Dear Mr. Blickle:

The Department acknowledges receipt of the compliance schedule with 
dates for supplying additional information, as requested in the First 
Notice of Deficiencies, March 26, 1990.

Many of the items of the First Notice of Deficiencies have been 
satisfied through submittals received April 25, 1990 and July 5,

1990. Items requiring further attention follow:

1. Provide a site specific surface water management plan, certified 
by the design engineer.

2. Provide manufacturer's specifications which support that the 
containment area coating (Sikagard 62 or Concressive 1305) 
material is compatible with all solvents with which it may 
contact {Exhibit I.E. 3-10).

3. Provide manufacturer's specifications which support that the sump 
liner (SK Part No. 5280) is compatible with all solvents with 
which it may contact (Exhibit I.E. 3-10).

4. Drawing D 11150, solvent pump piping installation details have 
not, to date, been supplied to the Department. The drawing 
should show the location of the tank's drain line connection, 
vent line connection, fill line connection and the connection of 
the high level alarm transmitter.

5. Revised portions of the construction permit application (if 
appropriate).

An engineer's 
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The Department looks forward to the correction of these deficiencies 
no later than November 12, 1990. If a complete response to each item 
is not submitted in compliance with this time frame the Department 
will deny the permit. If you have any questions or would like any 
clarification of the above items contact Knox McKee at (407) 433-2650.

Sincerely,

J. Knox McKee, Jr.
Engineer, Hazardous Waste Permitting 

JKM:rh/19

cc: Satish Kastury, DER/Tallahassee
James Scarbrough/EPA Region IV, Florida RCRA Activities, Atlanta 
Ms. Ellen Jurczak, Safety-Kleen 
File, Report Coordinator 
File, DER/WPB


